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Savings - Ireland

Since Mintel last examined the savings market in
Ireland (March 2010), the challenges facing both
consumers and providers have increased. Disposable
incomes have fallen significantly, making it more
difficult for consumers to save on a regular basis. Many
consumers have been forced to dip into existing savings
to cover shortfalls ...
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